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Dear Siobhan 

  
I hope you’re well. 
  
Environmental Health have provided comments regarding the Contamination Report submitted, please see 
attached. They consider that the report is sufficient for the discharge of Part A and B of the condition for 
this phase of development works. However, due to the recommendations made for barrier pipe and clean 
cover, they have requested that a Remediation Strategy is produced and submitted (Part C). 
  
They have stated that the Remediation Strategy could take the form of a simple letter outlining what will be 
undertaken (in line with the report) and how the works will be verified (Part D). They have also stated that 
they would expect to see a discovery strategy for undiscovered contamination to be included within the 
letter.  
  
I will contact the case officer and let him know that we will be submitting a letter to satisfy Part C and D of 
the condition.  
  
Thanks 

  
Bella 
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